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Welcome back to our new academic year! It
has been so wonderful to see all the children
and families return from their summer
holidays and a big warm welcome to our new
families who have joined us this year. 
I am thrilled to announce that Mr Hosking
and Miss Lawrence had a baby girl at the end
of July. Both mummy and baby are doing well
and we will be welcoming Mr Hosking back
soon after his paternity leave. 
I would also like to update you that Mrs
Russell in the school office has moved to new
school and we will shortly be welcoming Mrs
Fraser to the office to work with Mrs Dennis
and Ms Banks.    

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL
 Ms Fiona Armstrong

Our school year has started really
successfully with the children settling in
really well to their new classes. We would
like to invite parents to come to a ‘Meet the
teacher’ session on Wednesday 20th
September at 3:30pm and another at 4pm.
Presentations will be held in your child’s
classroom and updates on expectations for
their new class, PE days and topics they will
be learning. There will also be the
opportunity for an informal chat with your
child’s new teacher. 
Our Warm Hub will also be starting again on
a Wednesday morning where parents are
invited into our community café for a cup of
tea, some toast and a chat. 



Clubs

Look out for the after school
clubs list that will be coming out
soon. Be sure to sign your child

up on the Teachers2Parents app.
Clubs will finish at 4:15pm. We
have a range of clubs on offer
this term including Garden art,

Yoga, author club and
needlework. 

Meet the Teacher

Wednesday 20th
September 3:30pm and

4pm. Come to your child’s
new classroom for

presentations and an
informal discussion with

your child’s new teacher.  

Trips and visits
 

As part of our Wide Horizon offer, we are in the
process of organising trips and visits for every class.

Details for these will be sent separately. All of our trips
and visits are designed to enhance our curriculum and

are an opportunity for our children to develop their
understanding of the subjects and areas that are

being studied.    


